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Increasing diversity on public sector boards and committees 

Manatū Wāhine continues to lead work to increase the diversity on public sector boards and 
committees. The work falls within four broad areas of: monitoring progress, developing governance 
pathways, increasing representation of women, Māori, Pacific and ethnically diverse people, and 
strengthening cohesion across the system. 

We work closely with the other four government population and nominating agencies: Ministry for 
Pacific Peoples (MPP), Ministry for Ethnic Communities (MEC), Ministry of Disabled People 
(Whaikaha), and Te Puni Kōkiri (TPK). We are working together to provide upskilling governance 
training and opportunities to members of our databases and aim to host up to eight events during 
2023. This will build on the four events held over the past year that were attended by 402 
candidates.  

We have also led ongoing projects to develop an online training resource for diverse candidates, 
and to investigate an all of government data system for appointments. We are working on plans to 
support more wāhine Māori into governance and encourage more women from diverse 
backgrounds to register for our nominations database. 

The annual stocktake of Gender, Māori, Pacific, and Ethnic Diversity on Public Sector Boards and 
Committees (the stocktake) remains the primary mechanism to measure progress. We will prepare 
the 2022 Stocktake for launch before the end of the 2022/23 financial year. We will discuss options 
for the launch of the results with you at an officials meeting in early 2023. We note that the Women 
in Governance Awards will not be an option for high-level results announcements for the 2022 
Stocktake, as Governance New Zealand are deferring the next awards event until 2024. 
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